
 

 

December 9, 2022 
 
VIA OEIS E-FILING 
 
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety 
715 P Street, 20th Floor 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
efiling@energysafety.ca.gov   
 
RE: PacifiCorp (U 901 E) – Updated Third Quarter 2022 Wildfire Mitigation 

Plan Quarterly Data Report 
 
Dear Director Jacobs: 
 
As requested by the Office of Energy Safety Infrastructure, PacifiCorp resubmits its Q3 
2022 quarterly data report (Table 2 in file “20221103_PC_2022_Q3QDR_R0.xlsx” 
originally submitted on November 7, 2022) to include data on ignitions during Q3. For 
this resubmission, PacifiCorp updated Table 2 – metrics 6.a., 7.a. and 7.b. to reflect the 
ignitions reported in the updated Q3 Quarterly Initiative Report, PC_Q3_2022 R1.gdb.zip 
file. We have highlighted the cells in the table which have been updated for this 
resubmission. 
 
 If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact Pooja Kishore, 
Regulatory Affairs Manager at (503) 813-7314. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
  
 
Matthew McVee 
Vice President, Regulatory Policy and Operations 
 
cc:  Frank.Bigelow@fire.ca.gov 
      Jeff.Fuentes@fire.ca.gov  
      CALFIREUtilityFireMitigationUnit@fire.ca.gov  
      Caroline.ThomasJacobs@energysafety.ca.gov  
      Koko.Tomassian@energysafety.ca.gov  
      Stephen.Lai@energysafety.ca.gov  
      Leslie.Palmer@cpuc.ca.gov  
      Matthew.Yunge@cpuc.ca.gov 

Carolyn.Chen@cpuc.ca.gov 
Matthew.Karle@cpuc.ca.gov 
CalAdvocates.WildfireDiscovery@cpuc.ca.gov     


